
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yolo County Animal Shelter 
 
2640 E. Gibson Rd. 
 
Woodland, CA 95776 
 
 
Dear Ladies, 
 

I wanted to take a few moments to thank you for this precious bundle 
I brought home on the 25th of March.  Your Cinnamon is now my Daisy.  Why 
Daisy?  She jumped into my big Town and Country minivan and went right 
to the back seat.  She sat up so I could see her in the rear view mirror, so I 
was “Driving Miss Daisy”.  During our 150 mile trip she did come up to the 
passenger seat occasionally so that I could pet her. 
 
 We’ve had a busy week, she got a bath and haircut (complete with 
pink bandana), mandatory trip to PetSmart where we spent way too much 
money, a meet and greet with my Vet of 30 years. 
 
 I must tell you that it saddened me, greatly, to learn that she had 
been left in the night drop…my opinion has greatly changed.  Somebody 
loved this little girl enough to give her a chance for a new home…each night 
when I thank God for Daisy, I pray for the owner who loved her enough to 
give her up.  I will always wonder about the circumstances because this 
little girl is so sweet I know somebody loved her very, very much.  I hope 
he/she saw she’d been adopted on PetFinder. 
 
 I had been searching for five months…came close to adopting two 
other dogs, but it didn’t feel right because they weren’t exactly what I had 
in mind…when I saw Daisy on PetFinder I know she was meant to be mine. 
 
 She sleeps with me, 4 paws to the sky, she’s too cute.  Comes on the 
sofa and puts her head in my lap…patrols her big back yard like a Great 
Dane.  Goes nuts when I pick up her leash…and when she hears the car 
start a great big grin comes across that sweet face.  I’ve had a number of 



dogs, but none as sweet as Miss Daisy, I’m absolutely smitten and I know 
she feels the same way 
 
 I want to thank every member of your excellent staff for the many 
courtesies extended to me.  I dealt with 5-6 of you and you were all so kind 
and helpful. 
 
 Daisy asked me to send this check so you might help another little 
waif who comes to your Shelter.  We both say, “God Bless You” for the work 
you do! 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      Rita and Daisy 


